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THE PUBLIC FORUM
FOOLISH NOT TO DEFEND SELF
Wouldn't it be a foolish mother

who raises her boy to be a soldier?
Wouldn't it be a foolish boy who
learned to be asoldjer? If we call
ourselves civilized, let us cutout a
fashion that dates back to the bar-
barians. Those people were always
fighting and left domestic labor to
the women, children and unfit for
fighting men. On the other hand, the
mother would be foolish if she refus-
ed to raise her boy to be a good citi-e- n,

and the boy would be a fool if he
refused to learn to be a good citizen.

America needs no human fighting
machine expressly trained for fight-
ing work and nothing else. America
needs a law that compels all able-bodi-

citizens to learn the use of
arms, work their trade in time of
peace and be ready to defend their
country in time of danger. Such a
measure would reduce the expenses
and guarantee the people a big army
and navy.

Why doesn't John Morley refuse to
work for the capitalists if he refuses
to fight for his country and its wealth
that belong in justice to him? If he
could be a little less sentimental and
a little more practical there would be
hope that he come to another and a
better conclusion.

The advice of Mrs. A. Z. to all
working men to fold their arms and
let the capitalists do the fighting is
the same as given by John Morley.
There are more people whose way
of reasoning is similar to theirs.

Now, dear friends, listen: In the
first place don't expect any of those
workers who cast theirvotes in favor
of the capitalist class to fold their
arms. They are too much inflicted
with capitalistic patriotism. And
don't expect it, either, from a good
Socialist, because he understands the
true meaning of patriotism and would
surely fight

Citizenship imposes rights and du-

ties upon one, A good citizen never

refuses to exercise his political rights-On- e

of them is the right to vote. A
good citizen Socialist votes the rep-

resentative of his own class. He re-

cognizes the rights of his fellow citi-

zens to vote for whomever they
please.

A good citizen Socialist is a demo-
crat and believes in the
rights of the majority of the people.
A good citizen Socialist is of the opin-

ion that it is good form for a minor-
ity to submit to the government in
power, provided the form of the gov-

ernment is democratic. If such a
government calls a good citizen to
arms for the defense of his country,
he will respond immediately.

If the government should com-

mand anything in excess of its law-

ful power any citizen has the right to
refuse, and even a revolution of the
minority would be justifiable. I am
willing to debate with John Morley
and Mrs. A. Z. and any one else on
the subject of preparedness. Max
Man.

RACE PREJUDICE. I saw a very
disgraceful and ignominious act
while riding on a westbound Madison
st. car last Friday afternoon. Sitting
opposite me were five women over-
grown ignobles with a girl, about 6
years of age.

The youngster uttered the follow
ing words: "Hella, you Shenee; hello,
you Shenee." They, thinking it was
something comical and something
very smart, encouraged her to repeat
it.

It is just about time for us to rid
ourselves of such as bring to our
thoughts anything as race prejudice.
It is very disgraceful for such a glor-
ious country as ours to have such
specimens teaching their children so.

I hope that some' day there will be
a society formed solely for the pur-
pose of trying to prosecute all those
who abuse people in that manner. If
there is such a society already or-
ganized I would be more than pleased
to hear from them. Would also ap--
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